
Lockport  
 
Weeks 36 & 37 April 15 –26, 2024 
 
Plants/Gardening/Flowers/Earth Day 

INTRODUCING:  Ww and Xx 
 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We will find the 
answers to how plants 
and flowers grow as 
we discuss 
germination with the 
children.  We will 
explore different seeds 
and plant our very own 
grassy yard.  We have 
new flower jobs to add 
to the shelves. We will 
explore the playground 
and add Ww & Xx 
jobs to the shelves. 
 
The children will get 
to plant seeds and we 
may have a fun flower 
changing color 
experiment to enjoy. 
  

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
 
Our little artists will 
be busy printing the 2 
new letters being 
introduced.  We are 
going to use play doh 
and have the children 
make flowers from it.  
We will also have 
some beautiful flower 
art work.   

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Happy birthday to 
Deacon! 
 
 
Star Student: Kallie 
 
 
 
Picture day is on 
Thursday, April 18. 
Dress to impress! 
 
 
 
Earth Day is on April 
22.  Please dress your 
child in blue and/or 
green to represent our 
Earth. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great week!     
 

Mrs. Denise and Miss Ruby 


